
 

 
 

 

 

Monday 29th January 2018 

Dear Parents, 

Academy Camp @ Tarleton Academy – February Half-Term 

In two weeks’ time, Tarleton Academy will be running our first Academy Camp of 2018, from 

Monday 12th to Friday 16th February.  

Academy Camp runs during the half-term holidays and is a great opportunity for children to remain 

engaged throughout the break and take part in a wide range of activities. This includes a swimming 

session every morning, followed by a break for lunch (children are required to bring a packed lunch) 

and then two afternoon activities; a sport activity and an art and craft exercise. 

Camp is open to primary school children aged between 5 and 11. The cost is £20.00 per day, £10.00 

per half-day and £85.00 per full week (5 days).  

The drop-off and collection times are from 08:30 to 10:00 and 16:00 to 17:30 respectively, providing 

flexibility for parents in the timings that you can both drop off and collect your child in the mornings 

and evenings.  

To book, please either email academycamp@tarletonacademy.org with your enquiry, or call 01772 

812 644 to book over the phone.  

Further details can be found at our website: https://www.tarletonacademy.org/our-

community/community-programmes/academy-camp 

Yours sincerely, 

The Academy Camp Team  

 Tarleton Academy 
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